
 

                                        Friday 17th November 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

PARKING 
PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON THE ZIG ZAG YELLOW LINES BETWEEN 8AM AND 

6PM – MONDAY-FRIDAY 

Parking on yellow zig-zags outside any school puts children at risk. Outside 

the school there are lots of children running around, buggy congestion 

and little ones on scooters and bikes.  It is also dangerous for people trying 

to cross the road as visibility is reduced. 

While it may be well known that you can't park on yellow zig-zag lines, 

you also can't wait or even stop momentarily to drop off or pick up 

passengers, according to the UK Highway Code. 

We have also been made aware of cars parked up on the pavement 

blocking it for pedestrians. Please can you make sure if you are driving to 

the school that you are parked in a sensible and safe parking space. 

 

Contact Details 
If you have a change in personal circumstances including a change in 

your address, email or phone number, please let the school office know.  

If your child is unwell or has an accident, it is very important that the 

school is able to contact you in an emergency.   Please let the school 

office know if someone else is collecting your child from school including 

from the After School Clubs at 4.15pm and the 326 Club which runs until 

6.00pm. 

 

Book Fair 
As a result of all the parents and children buying books from the book fair, 

we are able to buy over £70 worth of books for the school. Thank you for 

your support.  

 

School Applications 
Just a reminder if your child is moving up to year 3 or starting Reception in 

September 2024 you need to apply for a school place online at 

www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/schooladmissions between 1st September 2023 

and 15th January 2024. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/schooladmissions


Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates  

W/C  6th November  

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Hedgehogs 92.9% 

KS1 Squirrels 94.6% 

KS1 Rabbits 93.6% 

KS1 Owls 96.5% 

Rec/KS1 Foxes 91.8% 

Total attendance                         94.0% 

Every Tuesday & 

Friday 

8:35am – 

8:45am 

Morning Task with parents/carers 

(Rabbits, Owls, Squirrels and Hedgehog Class) 

Monday 13th 

November  

(For 5 weeks) 

3:15pm – 

4:15pm 

DANCE CLUB (RECEPTION & KS1) 

Places to be booked of School Spider 

Wednesday 15th 

November 

(For 5 weeks) 

3:15pm – 

4:15pm 

BOXERCISE (RECEPTION & KS1) 

Places to be booked on School Spider 

Tuesday 19th 

December 

9:30am EYFS Christmas Nativity  

More details to follow 

Tuesday 19th 

December 

11:15am Spiders Sing-a-long 

More details to follow 

Wednesday 20th 

December 

11:00am Nursery Sing-a-long  

More details to follow 

Wednesday 20th 

December 

2:00pm KS1 Christingle  

More details to follow 

Thursday 21st 

December 

ALL DAY XMAS LUNCH and PARTY DAY 

Children can come in their own clothes 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS – FRIDAY 22ND DECEMBER – FRIDAY 5TH JANUARY 

Monday 8th 

January 

ALL DAY BACK TO SCHOOL 

Well done Owls with an attendance of 

96.5% for the week beginning 6th November 

 

The whole school attendance for the 

week of 6th November was 94.0%.  

 

We are aiming for 97%, please help us 

reach this target. 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child  

attends every day and not take holidays in 

term time.              

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O every 

day. 

Here.  

Every day.  

Ready to learn.  

On time. 



 
 

 



 

 

 


